Monday, September 20, 2004

For Immediate Release

Student Body Secretary Bernard Holloway Resigns
Contact: Matthew Calabria

Phone: (919) 962-5201

Alternate Phone: (919) 819-2667

E-mail: calabria@email.unc.edu
On Sunday, September 19, 2004 at 9pm Student Body President Matt Calabria received a resignation letter from Secretary Bernard Holloway. In his letter, Holloway states that he resigns immediately for personal reasons.
Vice President Alexa Kleysteuber, GPSF President Jen Bushman, Treasurer Natalie Russell, Chief of Staff Tre Jones, and Speaker of Congress Charlie Anderson have been informed of Holloway’s resignation.
The Executive Branch Officers will begin an application process in the coming days for a new Student Body Secretary.

In the interim, Executive Assistant to the Student Body President James Allred will act as transitional Secretary.

